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EMPOWERING YOUR FUTURE

The aptly named Happy Feet Dance Group 
celebrates their 30th birthday this year. The 
nonprofit organisation encourages people of all 
ages to be active and make friends, and enjoy the 
pleasure of dancing and music.

The not for profit social dance group was formed in 1994 by 
the late Himi and Piki Heremaia. Anyone of any age with or 
without dancing experience is welcome to join.

Sequence dancing is based on ballroom styles of dance, 

the difference being all of 
the dances are a set routine 
of 16 bars that is repeated, 
everyone dances the same 
sequence of steps at the 
same time.  

A very social, non-competitive 
group, the dances are held 
at Levin Senior Citizens Hall, 
Cambridge St, Levin every 
Thursday night from 7.15pm 
- 10pm. Free tuition is always 
available for newcomers. 
There is also a monthly 

Electra owns and operates the electricity 
network in Kapiti and Horowhenua.  
We are proudly 100% locally owned by the 
Electra Trust, for the benefit of all consumers 
connected to the Electra electricity network.  
One of the benefits of Electra’s Trust ownership 
is the delivery of annual price discounts to our 
connected consumers.

Please be mindful of the hazard that exists when 
metal stakes are driven in an area where underground 

services may exist. 

Consider using non metallic stakes, getting power 
cables located, and keeping temporary fencing 

and signage inside the boundary.
Putting a plastic cap on the top of the stake is not 

much help if the danger is lurking below!

THE DANGER THAT LURKS BELOW

             

Saturday night dance, often 
with a theme, allowing 
everyone to get dressed up 
and have some fun.

Dancers come from 
throughout Horowhenua, 
Kāpiti, Manawatū, and 
Wellington. Completely run 
by volunteers, the small 
donation at the door is 
gifted to local charity groups 
when not used to buy new 
music or repair and replace 
equipment.

Check out
Happy Feet Dance 

Group on Facebook 
or contact Paul on 

02040276819 or 
email: paul.skilton@

slingshot.co.nz

Happy 
Feet


